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Date 5th June 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/05/37.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Please provide copies of all correspondence between the Trust and: (a) the Department of 
Health, (b) The Prime Minister's Office.  
 
Please only include correspondence dated within the last 12 months which contains the 
word "Brexit".  
 
This should include correspondence from the Trust's chief executive and members of the 
Board of Directors. 
 
NB: if certain parts of these emails cannot be disclosed under the FOI Act, I would request 
that you blank out the offending passages of text (citing the relevant exemption), rather than 
withholding the entire document. 
 
There hasn’t been any correspondence containing the word ‘Brexit’ 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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